
SHABBAT CHAI & BASHERT 
ARE BACK! 

 

Pictured, mem-
bers of Bashert, 
from left, Mike 
Roesler, Merle 
Roesler, Jonathan 
Brody, Elaine 
Winic, Bob 
Moverman, 
Jeremy Finkle, 
and Philip 
Onigman. 

 

JUNE 26, 2020 ~ 7:30PM 

Our first Shabbat Chai Service since the pandemic began, we are privileged 
to have Bashert participating as they have worked feverishly to innovate for 
the ZOOM platform. 
 
Another highlight will be a moving Naming Ceremony for a special new 
member, a student at Phillips Academy, who is taking on her new Hebrew 
name, both for religious purposes and on a day-to-day basis.  Her family 
will be joining us, and this will be a wonderful opportunity to welcome her, 
and her family, to our warm and inclusive community. 

Watch your email on Friday, 6/26 for the ZOOM invitation 
link, and plan to join us for a delightful and meaningful      
Kabbalat Shabbat Service and Naming Ceremony. 
 
Bring a glass of wine / a cold drink, sit back and relax, say hi to 
a few friends, and joyfully welcome Shabbat into your home. 
 

Call/email to register ~ amy@BethIsraelMV.org; 978.474.0540 


